
POTT SHRIGLEY CHURCH SCHOOL 
 

HEADS UP!  
 

27
th

 September 2019 

 

 

This week has absolutely flown by! 
 

We have all been preparing for Harvest Festival on Sunday, learning 
our song and writing prayers and poems. Reception have made 

some beautiful pictures of fruit and vegetables to show. I hope that 
you can make it to Church on Sunday – the service begins at 
10.45am. 

 

Thanks to Rev David for leading worship on Wednesday and Open 
the Book told us the story of The Lost Coin on Thursday morning. 
The children in key stage two are beginning to lead worship 
sometimes for us on a Friday; Rose and Eden did a lovely job last 
week and are going to help Oliver and Luca lead it next Friday. 
 

Class 2 have been improving the area outside the back of their 
classroom by planting some fruit bushes. Fingers crossed that 

we will all be enjoying delicious fruit salad next summer. 
 

Many thanks to those of you who sent in cakes for our Macmillan 
Coffee Morning and then also came along and paid to eat them!  
We raised a fantastic £153.60 and enjoyed spending time with you 
in school. 
 

Parents’ Evening is on Tuesday 8th October.  Please log on to the 
website to book your slot.  Booking slots are open from 4pm today 
until 3.30pm on Friday 4th October.  If for any reason you cannot 
make that date, please see the class teacher to arrange an 
alternative date. 

 

Please take time to look at the school website especially the class 
pages and gallery as we upload pictures each week of the children’s 
activities   www.pottshrigleycs.co.uk . There is a lot of useful 
information on the website including the school calendar and term 
dates. 
 

Hope you all have a lovely weekend. 
 

Kind regards 
Ms J Bromley 

http://www.pottshrigleycs.co.uk/


P.S.  Class 2 have reading homework!  Don’t forget to bring the 
book back to school on Monday. 
 
 
Dates for next week include: 
 
Sunday 29th September - Harvest Family Service 10.45am 
Monday 30th September - Brass Music Lessons 
Tuesday 1st October  - Front Row Music Lessons 
Tuesday 1st October  - Swimming Yrs. 2,3,4,5 & 6 
Wednesday 2nd October - Y6 to Child Safety Event at                           

                                            Macclesfield Football Club 
Thursday 3rd October - Cricket Coaching 
Friday 4th October  - Forest Schools 
       
       

 

 
 

 
       
       

 

 

 

 

       

       

 

 

 


